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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     September 20, 2019 

 
Westbound Hwy 2 closed near Minot  

 
 

NARRATIVE:  
 
The westbound lanes of Highway 2 will be closed at mile marker 134 (The Brooks Ranch Area). 
An oversize load has turned over and the westbound lanes will be used to recover the vehicle. 
The vehicle experienced mechanical issues which led to the driver pulling over onto the 
shoulder. Due to the size of the load, the saturated ground would not support the load 
causing it to overturn. No injuries resulted from this incident.  The westbound lanes will be 
closed for several hours. A media release will be sent out when the westbound lanes re-open.  
 
Individuals wishing to travel west on Highway 2 or north on Highway need to use the assigned 
detour. The detour starts at 19th Avenue NW and goes toward Des Lacs. At Des Lacs, proceed 
north on 170th Street NW toward County Road 13N. County Road 13N leads back to the 
junction of Highway 2 and Highway 52. 
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For More Information Contact:  
Sergeant Kevin Huston (701) 328-2467                                                                                                                                                  
kahuston@nd.gov  

     
 


